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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
June 24, 2020 

 
 

To: Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
     Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
    Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E. 
        County Engineer  
 
 

Re: Approval of Payment of Invoice for Parcel 17 
 Bozeman Road Improvements 
 
 

The Engineering Department recommends the Board approve the invoice for Parcel 17 to Mr. Marcus 
D. Grim, Jr. and Mr. Dominique S. Grim for $610.00 and authorize the Comptroller to issue a check. 
Establishment of Just Compensation for property has previously been approved.  




